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Directors of the Art Foundation of Desert Hot Springs, Ca.   

1.President & Director: Janice Gough.  Janice is owner of “Gough Insurance & Financial Services” in 
Palm Springs, Ca.  She began this business in August of 1978.  She held many positions in an insurance 
industry association, NAIFA, for many years and served as the national organization's President in 1998-
99.  She was awarded Professional of the Year in 2000.  In teaching art in a local school, she served as 
an Art Docent for two years. She is a resident of Desert Hot Springs and serves on the Community & 
Cultural Affairs Commission there and also writes a column in a local publication, the “Desert Star 
Weekly”.  She is a member of Soroptimist International Palm Desert, CA, and a member of the Palm 
Springs Chamber of Commerce.  Her passion for creating this non-profit is to further the Arts in Desert 
Hot Springs, a city full of talented youth and creative artists but bordering on bankruptcy and offering little 
entertainment or opportunity.  Janice will oversee the affairs of the Art Foundation of Desert Hot Springs, 
CA, organize programs, run fundraisers to bring in donations.  She feels that Art and Culture will change 
the landscape of this beautiful Desert jewel of a city and inspire community pride for our citizens.  
Allocation of Time spent per week:  15 hours a week.

2.Vice President & Director: Roger Hopkins.  Known as “The Rock Artist”.  Mr. Hopkins has owned 
“Roger Hopkins Stone Sculptor” on 65005 Dillion Road in Desert Hot Springs, CA for over 20 years.  His 
works in rock sculpture is known around the world and are owned by many celebrities.  His well rounded 
knowledge of business was developed early in life when his father was City Manager of Boston, MA.  He 
brings to the foundation a wealth of knowledge of city government.  He will contribute 3 hours a week to  
soliciting donations.  Having worked in this city for many years, he also has a passion to see change 
happen and for this city to thrive.

3.Secretary & Director: Sam Heaton.  Mr. Heaton has made a career working in the Art industry.  He 
appraises art and has worked at the “Heather James Gallery” on El Paseo Dr. in Palm Desert, CA and 
currently is a principal in a Palm Springs gallery.  Sam will take minutes of our meetings and handle any 
needed follow up work.  Mr. Heaton is well known in the Art world locally and he will contribute by 
contacting artists to participate in our fundraisers and programs.  He will contribute 2-3 hours weekly on 
our projects.

4.Treasurer & Director: John Pullin, CPA.  John owns “Desert Business Service” in Palm Springs.  He 
has owned his business over 20 years and has Enrolled Agents who work with him.  John will be 
responsible for keeping the books, sending out receipts for donations, providing monthly, quarterly and 
annual financial reports, filing the tax returns and keeping the directors apprised of any tax changes.  
John is a member of the Chamber of Commerce in Palm Springs, CA.  He will contribute 3 hours weekly.  

5.Director: Victor Butte.  Victor is owner of “Victory Tile”, the 3rd largest employer in in Cathedral City, 
CA.  He is a resides and owns many properties in Desert Hot Springs including the old “Flamingo Spa 
Resort”, which he is restoring.  Victor will be in charge of promoting the Art Foundation of Desert Hot 
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Springs.  As a Hotelier in our community, he will connect with the other Resort Owners and negotiate use 
of their facilities for our events.  He will contribute 3 hours weekly.


